Silk Way is waiting for us!
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The team of Fazekas Motorsport will certainly participate on the Silk Way Rally. It will be held
between the 7th and the 13th of July where beside Balazs Szalay, Miklés Kovacs and LaszIlo6
Liszi Fazekas Motorsport is also representing the Hungarian field.

The team is already preparing for the competition with full blast, this will be the first time they
participate at the race departing from Moscow.

At the moment visa requirements are in progress and they are preparing the vehicle for the
race, at the same time they are waiting for the start at the Red Square with tremendous
excitement.

Further information about the competition is available at: www.sikwayrally.com
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